
 

                                                                                           

 

                                                                                  
Information Technology Council Virtual Meeting                                                                            

Tuesday – March 2, 2021                                                                                                                                                                   
3:30 – 5:00 pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Agenda 
  

1. Welcome              Jeff Coiner 
 

2. Approval of Minutes from February 2, 2021         All 
 

3. SCUF (Student Computer Usage Fee)          Greg Rainwater/Kevin Piercy 

• FY 2021 SCUF Budget Amendment 

• The change in how we are handling networking costs  
(no proposals) 

• The revenue shortfall for this fiscal year and how we                                                                                                                
are handling the budget for next year 

• An overview of the proposals 
 

4. Reminders              All 
Blackboard Course Clean Up                                                                                                          
Blackboard maintenance, the ongoing effort to clear up  
valuable space on servers, Computer Services has begun  
the course clean-up process for all 2017 courses on  
2/16/2021. Instructors will see 'Scheduled to be deleted'  
added to all 2017 course names to indicate which courses  
will be removed from Blackboard. All courses from 2017  
will be archived or removed on Monday, March 1, 2021. 
 

Upgrade days are scheduled for: 

• Saturday, May 22, 2021 – Maintenance will be performed on  
the Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) that powers all servers  
in the Cheek Hall Computing Center. Users of the network and  
computing resources are encouraged to plan accordingly and  
not depend on uninterrupted services. Most of the University’s  
computer systems will be unavailable. Should you have any  
questions or concerns, please contact Stacey Tune at (417)  
836-6555 or via email at StaceyTune@MissouriState.edu.  

• Sunday, August 8, 2021  

• Saturday, January 1, 2022  

 Banner Upgrades:                                                                                                                                                                                                          
  Accounts Receivable Self-Service 9 – will go live Wednesday,                                                                 
  February 24, 2021                                                                                                                             
  CRM Advance – Advancement starts processing in CRM Advance                                                                     
  on Monday, March 15, 2021  

5. Next Virtual Meeting March 23, 2021 / 3:30 – 5 pm        All                                                 
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